
As new STR hosts in Hocking County, we are proud to offer visitors to the area eco-luxe lodging 

options. Our rentals are built also to provide income in our upcoming retirement, as well as a 

legacy for our adult children, who have come into the STR business with us. Our daughter now 

helps support her young family through cabin cleanings. As small business owners in Ohio, we 

want to showcase our best, and Ohio's best, in providing our STRs to travelers. This includes 

making recommendations of local restaurants and other businesses in Laurelville, and the greater 

Hocking region. Our popular property brings tourism dollars to the township, county, and state. 

  

 

 Sincerely,  

 Jami Jenkins 


